
Friday night “Step Into the Light” N.A. meeting has had general attendance of 8-12 we meeting from 7pm 
to 8:05pm. We have made $101.25 contributed we will be donating $71.25 to area. We have had 5 new 
comers this month and we are finishing step four this next Friday. Continuing to carry a strong message to 
the addiction that still suffers. In loving service Daniel Addict  


